
 

SOCIAL WORK CONTINUING EDUCATION BURSARY 

The law firm of Murphy Battista LLP, in consultation with the British Columbia Association of Social 

Workers (BCASW), has created the BCASW Murphy Battista LLP Continuing Education Bursary Fund to 

assist practicing social workers with the cost of continuing education.   

How it Works 

The Firm will provide up to $500.00 per course to BCASW members who apply and who undertake 

education courses and skill development in the following areas: 

- Rehabilitation 

- Post traumatic stress disorder 

- Case management 

- Advocacy 

- Counselling 

- Grief 

- Anxiety  

- Depression 

The bursary is open to practising social workers that have an active membership with the BCASW. 

Practising social workers may re-apply for an award provided there is two years between applications 

for all awards through BCASW, regardless if the application is successful or not. 

Applications will be vetted by the BCASW Awards Committee and must agree to be contacted by 

Murphy Battista for congratulations. 

Applicants are required to submit their application form to the Executive Director of BCASW.   

Please submit your application form found in the continuing education section in members area of the 

BCASW website to: 

bcasw@bcasw.org  citing: Murphy Battista LLP Education Bursary in the email header line. 
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